Loose Primary School PTA presents

Loose | SPRING RAFFLE

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of the School

Following the success of previous years’ raffles, we are delighted to announce the 2024 Spring Raffle!
We currently have over 25 prizes to be won (please see separate list of prizes attached).

Tickets are £1 each and this year we will be sending home 2 books of tickets (5 tickets per book) with
your child(ren) before the Easter holidays. Please do purchase them yourself, or sell to family and
friends over the holidays. The process for buying tickets is as follows —

1. Decide how many tickets you wish to buy at £1 each.

2. Complete your name, phone number, child name and class on
EVERY counterfoil ticket you are buying (i.e. left hand side).

3. DETACH AND KEEP the main part of the ticket (i.e. right hand side)
of EVERY ticket you are buying.

4. Return the completed counterfoil and correct money, together with any unused tickets, in the
envelope provided to the school office by FRIDAY 26" APRIL 2024.

There will be additional books of tickets available at reception should you require more.

The draw will take place on Wednesday 1°t May 2024, and winners will be notified shortly afterwards.
Prizes will be distributed to the children where possible, however if you are a friend of the school and
will need to collect your prize from the school, please indicate this on your ticket.

Please buy lots of tickets and support your PTA. There are lots of prizes available, and something for

everyone. You must be 16 or over to purchase a ticket and any alcohol prizes can only be awarded to
winners aged 18 or over (proof of ID may be required).

GOOD LUCK AND THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE PTA!



